
From: Lisa Fleming  

Sent: Friday, 19 December 2014 7:31 AM 
To: Karen Jones 

Cc: David Borella; cmoore@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au 
Subject: light rail bicycle crossing Alison Road 

 
Dear Ms Jones 
The Sydney Light's crossing of Alison Road must necessarily include bicycle crossings on both 
its eastern and western sides. Alison Rd is a major barrier to cycling. The Sydney Light Rail 
project is a once-in-a-generation opportunity to provide safe cycling links from the eastern 
suburbs to the city. 
Thanks 

Kind regards 

Lisa Fleming 

 

--  

Lisa Fleming 

Surry Hills 

0425 296 727 

www.lisafleming.com.au 
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